
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Robert Ranger 
The Planning Inspectorate  
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square  
Bristol  
BS1 6PN  

Please ask for: D. Pattison 

Direct Dial: (01902) 696132 
  
Email: d.pattison@sstaffs.gov.uk 

 
 
 
08 April 2019 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Strategic Rail Freight Interchange 
 
On behalf of South Staffordshire District Council we now enclose the following documents to be 
submitted for deadline, namely: 
 
1. Responses to the Examining Authority’s written questions. 
2. Written representations on behalf of South Staffordshire District Council  
3. Local Impact Report from South Staffordshire District Council 
4. Statement of Common Ground with the applicant (as requested by the Examining Authority) 
5. Summary of Written Representations 
6. Proposals for Accompanied Site Inspection viewpoints – as per attached plans regarding Shoal Hill 

Common 
 
We continuing to be engaging with the applicants regarding the Development Consent Order and 
Section 106 Agreement and other matters as set out in the above documentation. 
 
Should any further questions arise we will be happy to assist. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

David Pattison 
Corporate Director Governance 
 
Encl. 
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